FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: CHARLES N. {NORM) MiLLER
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2767
APPLICATION STATUS: (202} 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202} 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL: charles.miller@fcc.gov

June 18, 2007
Michelle Biliman
Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University
350 Squires Student Center
Blacksburg, Virginia 24061-0546
Re:  WUVT-FM, Blacksburg, Virginia

Facility Identification Number: 70278

Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University

Spectal Temporary Authorization
Dear Ms. Billman:

This is in reference to: 1} the request filed April 20, 2007, on behalf of Virginia Polytechnic
Institute and State University (“VPU™), for extension of the special temporary authority (“STA™)
granted on January 23, 2007; and 2) the letter of Kimberly Foley and James Hyatt, dated May 1,
2007, which notifies the Commission that Station WUVT-FM has been restored to licensed
operation. In light of the foregoing, STA is no longer necessary.

Accordingly, the request for extension of STA IS HEREBY DISMISSED.

Sincerely,

Charles N. Miller, Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau



